
 

 

 

 

 

 

11 January 2017 

 

Attention: All Affected Persons of International Ferro Metals (SA) Proprietary Limited (in business rescue) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

NOTICE  TO  THE  AFFECTED  PERSONS  OF  INTERNATIONAL  FERRO  METALS  (SA)  PROPRIETARY  LIMITED  (IN 

BUSINESS RESCUE) ("THE COMPANY") IN TERMS OF SECTION 132(3) (b) OF THE COMPANIES ACT 71 OF 2008  

 

Attached hereto  is a copy of the progress report  in relation to the business rescue proceedings of the Company 

for December 2016. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Trevor Murgatroyd 

Business Rescue Practitioner 
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International Ferro Metals (SA) Proprietary Limited (in business rescue) 

with registration number 2002/011936/07 

(the "Company") 

Business Rescue Status Report in terms of Section 132 (3) of the Companies Act 71 
of 2008 (the "Act") 

1. Introduction 

This report is for the month of December 2016 and is published as an update to the 

business rescue status report published to affected persons and filed with the 

Companies and Intellectual Property Commission on 28 November 2016. 

2. Implementation of the Amended Business Rescue Plan and Sale Agreements 

2.1 The application to the Department of Mineral Resources (“DMR”) for the 

Section 11 transfer of the mining right of Lesedi (Sale of Mining Right 

Agreement) has been lodged and is being processed by the DMR. We await 

the outcome of the DMR consideration. 

2.2 The Section 11 application process relating to Sky Chrome (Sale of Equity and 

Claims Agreement) remains in process. The discussions with the remaining 

shareholder in Sky Chrome have not yet been concluded. 

2.3 The fulfilment of the remaining suspensive conditions relating to the Lesedi 

and Sky Chrome transactions continue to be progressed. 

SIGNED AT JOHANNESBURG THIS 11th DAY OF JANUARY 2017 

 
____________________________ 

Trevor Murgatroyd 

Business Rescue Practitioner of International Ferro Metals (SA) Proprietary Limited 
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